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Thank You!�





FRIDAY FORTNIGHTLY


2nd OCTOBER 09





PLEASE NOTE – there will be no guitar lessons on Monday 5th October only. Mrs Lafferty will return for Monday 12th October.





OPEN DAY


Please remember that our Open Day is on Wednesday 14th October from 10:00 am – 12:00 pm and 1:30 pm – 3:00 pm. Everyone is welcome, current parents, prospective parents, grannies, granddads, neighbours! Please do remind people in the village that they are welcome too. 


OLIVER DVDs


The DVDs are ready and waiting in the office. If you ordered a copy then please collect it from Mrs Barnett. The cost per copy is £4.00.


HARVEST FESTIVAL


We will be celebrating Harvest at 10:00 a.m. on Wednesday 21st October in the village church. Children are invited to bring donations of fruit, vegetables or dried goods to help others in the area who are less fortunate than us. Please bring food donations into school on the morning of Wednesday 21st October. We will take them to church and display them for our service. Please do come and join us.


HIDCOTE VISIT


Congratulations to Class 2 who behaved and learned so well at Hidcote Gardens last week. They had lots of fun and made apple crumble. It sounds like a wonderful trip. A write-up and photograph is available in both the Stratford Herald and Cotswold Journal. There is also lovely follow-up work in the classroom, please do have a look.


Well done Class 2









































FRIENDS OF MICKLETON SCHOOL


As you can see from your other correspondence the Friends of School has reached a critical point. If we do not get more members to run the committee then it will fold. Please do see if you can help – the Friends of School is a vital, integral part of our provision for your children. Any help would be greatly appreciated. We would really hate to lose this superb group of people. Please see Mrs Welford, Mrs Pletts or me in school if you can help. Thank you.














Firstly, a very big ‘thank you’ to our wonderful children for their behaviour during our Ofsted inspection. The inspection team was very impressed with the way they behaved around the school, in lessons and at playtime. Also thank you to you for completing your questionnaires for the Ofsted team. We were delighted to receive so many. Well done everyone. 











BARNARDO’S CARE AND SHARE DAY


Yesterday your children brought a Barnardo’s envelope home. We are proud to be helping Barnardo’s in this way and would ask you to support your child in designing their badges and completing their ‘good friend’ boxes. Care and Share day is Friday 9th October. Reception and Nursery will be doing the Barnardo’s toddle too! Donation envelopes should be returned by Tuesday 20th October. You never know, you may win Barney bear!
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WILDLIFE POND


Please remember, the wildlife pond will be dug on Friday 9th October. That means that ‘Ground Force Day’ is nearly upon us. Please do come and join in the fun on Saturday 10th October, from 9:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Don’t forget your wellies!! 


THANK YOU

















